
Identities  of  twin  sisters
released
The twin 73-year-old sisters who were found dead in their
South  Lake  Tahoe  home  last  month  have  been  identified  as
Patricia and Joan Miller.

A definitive cause of death has not been determined, however,
foul play has been ruled out.

El Dorado County sheriff’s deputies have released their names
in hopes of locating next of kin.

Friends and neighbors have told deputies the sisters were
entertainers  in  the  Bay  Area,  regularly  appearing  on  the
weekly television show “The Hoffman Hayride” in the 1950s.
They also entertained troops at several military bases. And
their mother played the piano for them.

The  Millers  were  originally  from  Portland.  Neither  ever
married.

Anyone with information regarding Patricia and Joan Miller is
asked to contact Detective Matt Harwood at (530) 573.3015.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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